
From:   Jonathan Shipley/CCR 
To:     JimSchrader@underwaterservices.com 
Cc:     Larry Collins/CCR@CCR, Steve Mallett/CCR@CCR 
Date:   04/01/2013 09:00 AM 
Subject:        Tank Inspections 
 
 
Jim, 
 
  I want to pass along my appreciation to the dive team that inspected our tanks last week. They did a 
great job! It shows that US Underwater Services takes their work seriously, and that they take pride in 
what they do! This job went as smooth as I could have expected, and for this reason, we will not hesitate 
to call on your team again when needed. Again, thank you for a great job. 
 As for the inspection reports, is there any chance I can receive them by 4/11/13? I have a meeting the 
following week that these will be needed for. 
 
 
Jonathan Shipley 
WTP Lead Operator 
City  Corporation 
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